
MONTVILLE TOWNSHIP FIRE DISTRICT NO. 3 
 

Public Hearing 
January 18, 2012 

7:00 PM 
 

The Board of Fire Commissioners, Fire District No. 3, held a Public Hearing on 
Wednesday, January 18, 2012, 47 Bloomfield Avenue, Pine Brook, New Jersey 07058 at 
7:00 PM. 
 
Present: Ronald R. Cain Jr., Anthony Speciale, Edward Rosenbergen Sr. and Donald 
Hainzl.  
 
Absent: Timothy Wright 
 
Also Present: Fire Official Robert Schmitt and Fire Chief Herbert Eggers Jr. 
 
Chairman Cain called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM. 
 
“As required by the Open Public Meeting Act, adequate notice of this meeting has been 
provided with the notice specified the time and place of the meeting to the extent known 
at that time.  
 
The Notice was mailed to the Daily Record on December 24, 2011 and a copy of this 
notice has been placed on file in the District Clerk’s Office.” 
 
Chairman Cain led the flag salute. 
 
Chairman Cain stated the purpose of this meeting is a public hearing for the Fire 
District’s 2012 budget.  
 
Motion by E. Rosenbergen to open the meeting to the public seconded by D. Hainzl.  
 
Motion by D. Hainzl to close the public hearing seconded by A. Speciale.  
 
Motion by A. Speciale to adjourn seconded by E. Rosenbergen. 
 
Public hearing was adjourned at 7:15 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Kathleen Cain 
Recording Secretary 
 


